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Trenchless pipe installation continues on Southeast 264th Street  
King County contractors continue to install the Kent East Hill Diversion pipeline underneath SE 264th St. The new 
pipeline will help provide sufficient capacity to meet Kent’s needs through 2050 and reduce the occurence of sewer 
backups into streets and homes. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

CONTINUING WORK 

 Trenchless pipe installation  
Crews are midway through installing the new 
pipeline. Pipe installation began at the bore 
pit, is progressing east, and will end on school 
property at the tunnel receiving pit (see map). 

Pipe installation on SE 264th St is expected to 
continue through the fall.  

 Settlement monitoring inspections on SE 
264th Pl will now occur once a week 
Residents on SE 264th Pl should continue to 
keep their property accessible during 
construction hours.  

 Work on school property  
Crews will be on school property this fall to 
retrieve the tunnel boring machine and 
temporarily restore the area. The remaining 
pipe installation and final restoration  may 
occur next summer. 

 
 
 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: 

 Work hours from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. weekdays 
 Single lane closures in work areas  
 Parking and sidewalk restrictions  
 Cones, signs and flaggers will be used to 

manage traffic flow and local access  
 Increased travel time when driving through the 

work area 
 Noise and other activity associated with a 

construction site: work crews, dust, trucks, 
heavy machinery and excavating equipment  

  by the fall. 
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Expect lane restrictions and parking limitations in work zones along Southeast 264th Street. Please use 
caution and obey flaggers and posted traffic signs. 

Approximate 
location of tunnel 

receiving pit 

For More Information 

Project Web site: 
Visit www.kingcounty.gov and search “Kent Auburn” 

Contact: 
Adair Muth, adair.muth@kingcounty.gov  
206-263-7319 

24-hour Construction Information: 
206-296-4081 
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Translation Information 

This text provides information on the Kent-Auburn Conveyance System Improvements Project and 
describes potential construction impacts. Please leave a message at 206-296-4081 with your phone 
number and indicate your language. An interpreter will be provided at no cost to you. 

Este texto brinda inforación acerca del Proyecto de mejora del sistema de transporte Kent-Auburn y 
describe los impactos potenciales de la construcción. Por favor deje un mensaje al 206-296-4081 con su 
número de teléfono e indique su idioma. Le proporcionaremos un intérprete sin costo. 

ਇਹ      ,    -                                                                  ਹ                
                           ਹ                           206-296-4081    ਇ      ਹ                     
             ਹ               ਖ      ਇ                             

Văn bản này cung cấp thông tin về Hệ Thống Chuyển Tải Kent‐Auburn 
Dự án cải thiện và mô tả tác động xây dựng tiềm năng. Xin vui lòng để lại tin nhắn tại 206‐296‐4081 với 
số điện thoại của bạn và cho biết ngôn ngữ của bạn. Một thông dịch viên sẽ được cung cấp miễn phí cho 
bạn. 
 
 

 


